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Comments: I am writing in support of the PARC act.  The notion that modern climbers are interested in turning

wilderness areas into bolted 'sport climbing' areas is false.  The existing policy and ethics of hand-drilling bolts

only where natural protection is unavailable already limits the number of permanent anchors.  Moreover, fixed

hardware accounts for a minuscule percentage of the overall impact of recreation in the wilderness.  Thank you

for consideration.


